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Dear Sir / Madam 

Our client: Network Rail Infrastructure Limited 

Applicant: West Burton Solar Project Limited  

Subject: Network Rail Infrastructure Limited's Response to the Request for Comments Dated 7 
November 2024 

This Firm is instructed by Network Rail Infrastructure Limited (NRIL) in relation to the application by 
West Burton Solar Project Limited for the Proposed Development of the West Burton Solar Project. 
 
We write in response to your letter of 7 November 2024, in which you referred to an earlier request for 
information, which requested an update from NRIL in relation to whether a Framework Agreement has 
been agreed between the Parties, and if the objection from NRIL can be subsequently withdrawn.  
 
In respect of the above, we write to inform you that we (on behalf of NRIL) have been in continuous 
negotiations with the legal representatives for the Applicant. The Agreement that has been negotiated 
between the Parties is currently being compiled ready for its execution. Only upon the execution and 
the Parties entering into the Agreement will NRIL be able to withdraw their objection to the scheme. 
NRIL will be sure to write to the Inspectorate at such time.  
 
Should you have any queries, please don't hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

Addleshaw Goddard LLP 
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